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Hello Commissioners

I am writing to express my support for the TDM ordinance on the agenda this evening. The
final menu of options has been well vetted and modified to allow for multiple options to reach
the required number of points. I support the ordinance as it stands, especially the options to
unbundle parking, as that is the most effective for shifting behaviors. This ordinance will go a
long way toward making development more predictable and not requiring so much back

and forth when new developments are proposed.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Mary Pustejovsky
Midvale Heights
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